
 

 
 
 
 
 

Summer Project Appreciation  
 

Date: 03-Oct-2021 KTPL-2021-TG-ST-870 

 

To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

This letter clarifies that Mr. Veera Venkata Rohit Dusanapudi from Andhra University College Of 

Engeenering has completed his Summer Project with our organization on Web Development With 

HTML/CSS in association of our technology partner Techgyan Technologies from 25-Sep to 03-Oct 

2021.  

 

During the project span with us, he was actively and diligently involved in the projects and tasks assigned. 

He developed the project “Travelling Guide”, which implicated the practical execution of the 

courseware. 

 

Our organization thanks him and wish him all the best for his future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Sonam Sherwal 

Program Coordinator 

Techgyan Technologies  

Address: Unit 1273-74, 12th Floor Aggarwal Millianiam Tower II Pitampura, New Delh 110034 

Email: techgyan.technologies@gmail.in     Website: www.tech-gyan.in 

 


